
 

Facilities ratification vote results to be 
released Friday 
 
The results of a province-wide ratification vote on a tentative agreement covering 48,000 
health care workers in the facilities subsector will be released Friday. 
 
HEU locals across the province completed their votes on Wednesday, but results from 
other unions in the 11-member Facilities Bargaining Association will not be completed 
until later today. 
 
When the results are tabulated, they will be posted on this website and will also be 
available on the bargaining hotlines. 
 
HEU locals will also be posting their results in the workplace. 
 
Bargaining Hotlines 
In Metro Vancouver: 
604-739-1515 or 604-739-1516 
Toll-free: 
1-800-663-5813 ext. 1515 or 1516 
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